
AEA ARC Meeting
January 25, 2018



New Officer

Bob Lanahan
KK6WYW

AEA Amateur Radio Club Secretary



New Members
● Tracie Hall - Already passed technician test!
● Steve Schmidt
● Bob Oberto
● Joseph Fares
● Peter Hung



AEA Budget Allocation
We received $3800 from the AEA.  This brings our balance to: ~$5000
Planned uses:

● D8 Shack 
○ Remote Access Items

■ AMP
● A2 Shack

○ Antenna
○ Tower
○ Remote Access

● Field Day
○ New antennas?



2018 Grid Chase

● Know Your Grid
● Get QSO’s & Exchange Grids
● ANY MODE (CW, Phone, Digital)
● Submit logs to LOTW
● Compete for monthly totals
● 1 Point = Unique Grid x Band x Mode
● FT8 is perfect for this contest!



Presentation: Homebrew Magnetic Loop Antennas

Tom Essenpreis
KB9ENS


